
 

 
March 2, 2021  
 
John Woodbury 
San Francisco Bay Trail Board Chair  
375 Beale Street, Suite 700 
San Francisco, CA 94105  
 
 
Re: Letter of Interest 
 
Dear Mr. Woodbury 
 
I would like to express my interest in serving on The Bay Trail Board of Directors as 
the Port of San Francisco representative to replace David Beaupre. I was approached 
by David Beaupre and the Deputy Director of Port Planning, Diane Oshima to replace 
him because they felt I would be a good fit.  
 
I have been serving on the San Francisco Bay Area Water Trail Advisory Committee 
since 2013. On this Committee, I am a co-member with Joy Dyrden as an ADA 
representative. My career as an Architect has been focused on the public realm from 
schools to public spaces. As the Senior Architect and ADA Coordinator for the Port of 
San Francisco since 2006, I have been involved in project delivery or oversight for 
multiple parks and human-powered watercraft launch sites along the 7.5 miles of San 
Francisco’s waterfront. 
 
In addition to my passion for working on the waterfront, I am an avid bicyclist, hiker, 
urban walker, skier, and in my younger years, Bay swimmer. I value the public open 
spaces that surround the San Francisco Bay Area and would be honored to participate 
as a member of the Board of The Bay Trail. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wendy Proctor 
Port of San Francisco 
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